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Auckland Airport assesses the impact of 
increased border restrictions  
 
Overnight the Government increased border restrictions preventing most travellers 

from entering the country, apart from New Zealand citizens and permanent residents.  

Auckland Airport continues to assess the ongoing changes to border controls as well 

as aviation market announcements. We are moving quickly to cut operating costs, and 

Management is reviewing the capital expenditure programme. 

Auckland Airport will keep the market updated as significant new information emerges.  

For more information about New Zealand border restrictions visit here. 
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https://www.immigration.govt.nz/about-us/covid-19/coronavirus-update-inz-response
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